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Happy half term!  
We can’t believe it’s been a week since our last letter to you —time is 

passing so quickly.  It has been so lovely to see that you are all okay and 

enjoying the activities we have given to you. Please keep sending the 

fabulous videos and photos as we miss you lots and it makes us smile to 

know that you are okay.  

This week is half term so we won’t be giving you any work to do—we 

think you all deserve a good rest! Instead, we thought you could try 

doing something different with your families. We’ve included some ideas 

on the next page, or maybe you could get outside if the weather is nice 

and make some of your own pieces of art with natural objects. 

Here are some examples of natu-

ral art. 

 

We hope you have a lovely week. Take care and have fun! 

Lots of love, 

Mrs Piercy, Mrs Dodd, Miss Meakin  

and Mrs Chadry xxxx 

National Book Tokens have a competition to design a class 

bookmark. You could win a £10 book token for everyone 

in the class! If you would like to enter, follow this link 

www.nationalbooktokens.com/create-a-national-book-

token-for-your-class 
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